
Report from the Admissions and Financial Aid Committee 2002-2003 
 

During the 2002-2003 academic year, the members of Admissions and Financial Aid 

Committee, Mohammad Bazaz (chair), Billy Minor, Maria Spicer, Wendy Zhang, Nancy 

Schmitz, Cindy Hermsen, and Peter Nacy have communicated through Email and held 

one meeting.   The committee discussed its responsibilities and the fact that there were 

some student concerns on financial aid during the 2001-2002 academic year. Cindy 

Hermsen, the director of Financial Aid and Scholarship told the committee that there 

were no issues of concern in her office thus far and that she was trying hard to make 

the financial aid policy and procedures crystal clear to all students.  Both directors of 

Admission and Financial Aid offices were requested to bring any issues of concern in 

their area to the committee for appropriate action.  During 2002-2003 academic year, 

there were no issues referred to this committee by either director. 
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